
Allen, Meredith
12/7/2010 5:53:25 PM
'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
'Marks, Jaclyn' (JM3@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E Wholesale Distribution Tariff Reform

Sean - Below is the notice for the stakeholder meeting. We have added you to the distribution list.

Jaclyn - We checked and your name is already on the list. Please let me know if you did not receive 
this notice.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Gen

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 11:06 AM

Subject: PG&E Wholesale Distribution Tariff Reform

Generation Community

This notice announces that Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is hosting a stakeholder meeting 
discussing reform to PG&E’s Wholesale Distribution Tariff regarding the Small and Large Generator 
Interconnection Procedures. The California ISO hosted a similar reform effort and is approaching the 
end of their process, which applies to interconnection procedures on the transmission system. PG&E, 
who manages interconnection procedures on the distribution system, is now launching its reform 
process for generation interconnections under the Wholesale Distribution Tariff. PG&E’s goal is to 
implement a new FERC approved tariff by Spring 2011.

PG&E values the input from our customers and is conducting a stakeholder meeting in San Ramon, CA, 
on December 13, 2011, from 1pm to 4pm to outline the principles underlying the reform and to receive 
input and feedback from interested parties. More specific details and meeting materials will be made 
available in early December.

Please RSVP by Wednesday, December 1 whether you will be attending in person or use the optional 
call-in that will be provided. RSVPs and questions can be sent to qen@pqe.com. Please note in the 
subject line WDT REFORM.
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